



In Nursery our next topic will be,

Living things

We will be learning about different kinds of minibeasts. We will ask questions like What is a mini beast? Where do minibeasts live? How are mini beasts different to each other? What is a life cycle?

We are going to use the books Christophers Caterpillars, The hungry Caterpillar and many more.

We will continue to read lots of stories to help support new vocabulary. In Mathematics we will talk about night and day and order key events in their daily routines, such as waking up, coming to school, dinner, bed time. They will use language to describe when things happen e.g. day, night, morning, afternoon, before after, today, tomorrow.

We are continuing to use tales toolkit as it helps develop childrens vocabulary and sentence structures. It is very imaginative and creative.

Nursery Newsletter

Summer 2 2023



We are looking forward to the next half term

Last half term we enjoyed lots of new experiences. We grew lots of different plants and understand how they grow and what they need. We are hoping oir peas will be ready to eat soon.

How can you help?

Please continue to support your child with letter foramtion. It will really support them as they move to reception next year.

We have been doing lots of oral blending and segmenting games. Some of the games to support are

- I spy will my little eye something that sounds like v-a-n or b-u-s The children blend the words together and tell you what you can spy.
- Simon says put your hands on your h-ea-d
- If your happy and you know it c-l-a-p your hands



Check out

Library day will continue ever Monday. You are welcome to come early to Nursery (11.25) to share books with your child and take the book home and bring back the following week to change.

TAPESTRY

Hopefully everyone is on Tapestry. This is our online tool to share children's learning between Nursery and home. Regular use of Tapestry supports the relationship between your child and nursery. It allows achievements to be celebrated. Please ensure that you have set up your account and logged on. We are always keen to observe the many exciting and varied experiences the children engage in outside of school!

Don't forget we are here to help and support you and your child. Please don't hesitate to speak to any member of the EYFS staff and inform us of any worries or concerns.